
 

 

 
  
   

 
 

UNIVERSITY OF SARGODHA 

NOTICE FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR OPENING 

 OF BANK BRANCH AT S.M.C, UOS. SARGODHA   

 

The tenancy agreement with the UBL Bank branch working at Sargodha Medical College, University of 

Sargodha is going to complete on 31.01.2021. New agreement for the operation of a bank branch at the 

said campus is to be executed for further period. The area of the premises is (30’-50’’) 1500 sqft.   

The scheduled Banks (as notified by the State Bank of Pakistan) are invited to send expression of 

interest for opening of a branch in the said Campus. The bids will be evaluated on point to point of offer 

in comparison with the offers of other banks. The following points will be considered especially. 

i. Tenancy period and amount of monthly rent of the premises with 10% annual increase. 

ii. The bank will provide examination services to University of Sargodha throughout the Punjab. If 

at any place the Bank has not its own branch than the bank will have to make alternative 

arrangements for the purpose. These services will be provided by bank free of cost. 

iii. The bank will have no objection on opening of a new branch of any other bank in the campus. 

iv. Offer of special services to the Account holders UOS staff and students. 

v. Any other facility offers. 

The offer/expression of interest must be received in the office of the undersigned under sealed cover 

upto 01.02.2021 at 03:00 p.m. The same will be opened by the Committee on the same day at 04:00 

p.m in the presence of available representatives of concerned banks. The Vice Chancellor UOS is 

competent to reject any offer under the rules. 

 

 

 

Dr. Masood Sarwar Awan 

Director Academics/Chairman Committee 

Address: Office of the Director Academics 

       University of Sargodha. 

Phone:    048-9230803 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 


